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January 2022

Greetings,

We wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your 2021 gift to Hope For Renewal. You are an
incredible blessing to our ministry.

The playground ministry started in late June. Because of Covid still and issue and some struggles in our
neighborhood the ministry got off to another slow start. But we seemed to gain some traction as the summer
went on. We are praying that in the summer of 2022 we can return to a more normal playground ministry that
includes some VBS opportunities. We are praying that God would open hearts for more deeper and meaningful
conversations and ministry opportunities.

The Hope For Renewal building, now named Glenwood Grounds, made incredible progress and we opened for
ministry in December. Both the Café Ministry and our Worshipping Community started to use our facility in
December. It has been awesome to minister to our community at Glenwood Grounds. We would like to invite all
of you to come for a visit! We would love to share with you what God is doing in this community over a great cup
of coffee or tea and a wonderful homemade dessert.

We have also witnessed some amazing growth in our worshipping community. We have the honor and
privilege to share God's Word each Sunday morning and to walk with each attender through life’s joys and
struggles. We are hands-on all week as we walk through crises and provide help in day-to-day needs. We were
blessed to have our Christmas Eve candle lighting service at Glenwood Grounds this year.

Please know how thankful we are for your partnership in our ministry! Through your prayers and gifts, you
have made it possible for us to be the love and light of Christ to our precious neighborhood.

Blessings,
Gary and Cindy Koerth
and the Hope For Renewal Board
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